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Department of Environmental Protection 

MT. Michael J. Nolan 
Concerned Citizens of Maywood 
48 West Grove Avenue 
Maywood, New Jersey 07607 

Dear Mr. Nolan: 
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I le Pi3 ‘35 
Robert C. Shinn,]r. 

Commissioner 

Re: United States Department of Energy Maywood Interim Storage Site (MISS) 
Remediation 

Please be advised that Commissioner Shinn has asked me to respond to your 
facsimile request of September 9, 1995 with regard to the referenced site. In 
that correspondence, you requested a clarification concerning the position that 
the State of New Jersey has taken relative to the cleanup of the Maywood site. 

A6 you are aware, N.J.S.A 58:lOB et. seq. (commonly referred to as S-1070) 
requires the establishment of' both residential and nonresidential cleanup 
standards for those New Jersey properties involved in environmental remediation 
activities. Compliance with these New Jersey statutory requirements is the 
central focus of ongoing discussions with the United States Department of Energy 
(USDOE). 

Removal of the contaminated soil pile is pivotal in the successful remediation 
of the Maywood Interim Site and has never been an issue. With reference to your 
assertions, the current New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) 
approved USDOE activities involving soil pile removal for offsite disposal do not 
constitute a New Jersey statute violation. Of course, the NJDEP will continue 
to inform the USDOE of its statutory obligations regarding all clean-up limits 
for the Maywood Interim Storage Site. 

If you have any questions with regard to the above please feel free to call me 
at (609) 633 - 1455. 

d onald T. - Corcory, 
Responsible Party Cleanu 

c: Nicholas Marton, MPH, BFCN 
Angela Carpenter, USEPA 
Susan Cange, USDOE 
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